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Science Fair has Returned!

A Huge Thank You to Our Amazing Science Literacy Night Team!

The Browning High School Science Department would like to express our gratitude to all the incredible students
and staff who made our Science Literacy Night a success!

To our fantastic student volunteers: your hard work in setting up and managing the table displays were beyond
appreciated. You helped create an engaging atmosphere for everyone who attended.

To the staff members who went above and beyond planning this event, your efforts did not go unnoticed. All of
your contributions made this night a success.

Thank you to Gear Up, who provided funding for supplies and materials for our projects and presentations. And to
the students who brought their families: thank you for sharing your excitement with your loved ones.

Our Science Night would not have been successful without each and every one of you.

Respectively, Browning High School Science
Department
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Special Olympics Torch Run

Our BPS Special Olympic team participated in the annual torch run. They will be
sending a team to Billings for the Olympics May 12-17. Good Luck

BHS Vo-Ag

In April, Vo-Ag students put what they learned this year to work and participated in a mentorship program with the
Kindergarten classes from Bull Shoe Elementary. For three days, the Ag students traveled to the Champ Ranch and
taught the kinders everything they knew about agriculture life. They helped teach the life cycle of a cow and got to
feed a baby calf a bottle! They took the kinders on a nature walk to look for signs of spring and look at the farm land
and water supply. One of the favorite stations of the day was the arena, where the little kids got to get up close and
personal with two of the ranch horses Bubbles and Super Deuce. Many kindergarten students were allowed to ride
the horses with the support of our amazing ag students. It was a fun filled experience and the ag students got first
hand experience in teaching!


https://docs.google.com/document/d/10AHs6TSsxwDH5Qmyu3hwLy8R_9hX4sozsGsBGlS28iM/edit?usp=sharing

ELA

ELA Department showing gains in Spring AIMS Web Assessment with students scoring Tier 1 in all grade levels.

ELA Department showing average gains in Spring Writing Assessment using MY Access with proficient scores on
assessed Essays scored at 4,0 or higher. We should see great progress moving in to next school year using this
new form administering with assessing our students ACT Essay Writing level now being implemented starting with
our 9th grade Freshman.

This department as a whole has many accomplishments to be celebrated!

We have many positives happening at BHS! Check out all the information on our FB

page.
BHS is a place of safety, comfort, consistency, happiness and pride!

All of the many different activities available to students help them become
successful in their academics and confidence!

Thank you to BPS School Board and Administration for your support!



